
6/2/21 

Health & Wellness Committee meeting 

Present:  Jim, RJ, Dave, Mark, Dan, Brooke, Vinny, Mary Jo, Karen Guerrette 

Minutes taken by:  RJ Hartwell 

Meeting started:  6:00 pm 

Meeting ended:  6:22 pm 

 

Jim discussed that the extracurricular/athletic code of conducts will be rolled over to 21-22 and will be 

reviewed by the building & district health and wellness committees.  This also includes the district’s 

code of conduct. 

 

RJ reviewed the district’s food service partnership with Chartwells.  He showed the website where tools 

are posted for students and parents, including the online meal menu with nutritional information and 

ways to rate different lunch options (for feedback).  He also reviewed that the district is continuing it’s 

participation in SFSP through June 2022, then CEP for an additional 2 years after that. 

 

Jim wrapped up the meeting by saying building health and wellness committees would reform next 

school year and get back to work started prior to the COVID-19 pandemic.  Additionally, BERTs would be 

reviewed next year as the building emergency response teams would revisit building practices. 

 

 


